
1/2

April 19, 2021

Premier’s office says two expected AstraZeneca
shipments to Ontario will be delayed
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Statement from Premier's office says Ford is reaching out to other
countries for any available supply
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The Oxford-AstraZeneca COVID-19 vaccine. (Photo: gencat cat, CC0, via Wikimedia Commons)

Hours after the Ontario government announced the AstraZeneca COVID-19 would be

available in pharmacies for those 40 years of age and older beginning Tuesday (April 20),

Premier Doug Ford’s office issued a statement on Monday afternoon warning of delays to two

shipments of the vaccine originally expected from the federal government later this month

and next.
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